From: OLE

To: -- City Clerk

Cc: -- City Council

Subject: Public Comment - The Floodway
Date: Friday, September 8, 2023 4:46:32 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

As a citizen of Petaluma, I'm all in favor of the city council approving The Floodway
Project at the north west end of town, It would be a great addition to the city and
provide means for many small business to grow.

As you must already know, many of the established brick and mortar restaurants in
Petaluma got started at farmers markets or with food trucks, they provide a valuable
resource for entrepreneurs and residents alike.

| understand the Floodway is in the floodplain, but being 100% mobile it will not be
open when it rains, the pumpkin patch is also in the floodplain, but this is allowed.
Regards, Ole Grini





